
From: Cupp, John (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Comment from the director of a PSAP
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 10:49:04 AM

The comment below came in via our Web comment form. It is from Jefferson County 911.
 
Please post it to UT-160766.
 
Thank you,
 
John Cupp
Regulatory Analyst
(360) 664-1113
jcupp@utc.wa.gov
 
Consumer Protection
Utilities and Transportation Commission
 
 
Consumer Protection
Utilities and Transportation Commission
 

Review Status: Not
Reviewed Submitted Date: 06/17/2016

Name: Karl Hatton Address: 81 Elkins Rd
City: Port Hadlock State: Washington

Zip Code: 98339 Email Address: khatton@jcpsn.us
Primary Phone: 360774 6279 Secondary Phone:
Utility Company

Name: Centurylink Support the Filing
Issue: No

Contact Method: E-mail
Comments:

When AT&T filed to terminate BLV and BLI services with the FCC, I filed a comment
in opposition as the Director of a PSAP and on behalf of the executive committee of
WA APCO-NENA. Eliminating these services negatively impacts our ability to
process certain kinds of 9-1-1's. No alternative options have been provided and we
feel that this service is an integral part of 9-1-1 services.
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